
Parklands Primary School, Spinney Hill Road,  
Northampton NN3 6DW 

Telephone:  01604 491769 

 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 We have received an exciting invitation from Thomas Becket Catholic 
School for Year 4 to attend PE sessions ran by their Year 12 sports leaders next 
half-term. The sessions will take place every Tuesday afternoon from 16th April to 
23rd May. Children will need to ensure they have a water bottle in school on 
these days. We will be leaving Parklands at 1:45pm and returning in time for 
normal collection at 3:15pm. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to speak to a 
member of the Year 4 team. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Year 4 team. 

 

I agree that my child 

 

___________________________________________________ 
will attend PE sessions on Tuesday afternoons between 16th April and 23rd May 
2024. 

Medical information:  

___________________________________________________  

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ 

 

Date: _____________________________________________ 


